February 8, 1984

Mr. Stanwood R. Moss R3 Bradford, Massachusetts 01830

Dear Mr. Moss:

Thank you for your reception report of December 13, 1983. From your log it appears that you did receive WVLC on 1170 KHz between 1550 and 1600 EST.

It looks like your Hammerlund and "space magnet" did a great job pulling us out from all the clutter on 1170. Many thanks for the report, sorry for the delay in replying.

Very Truly Yours,

Gordon D. Benoit, Chief Engineer

P.S. Maybe you'd like to try for our FM. 50 KW on 104.7 24 hours a day. (WKPE "CAPE-104")